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Acorns Newsletter week 5 
 

Continuing our Minibeasts theme, we have been learning about 
the life cycle of butterflies.  ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ book is 
a fabulous way to learn about this.  We’ve been making ‘Bugs on 
a log’ by spreading cream cheese on rice crackers with raisin 
‘bugs’ on the top … yum! 
            We’ve been learning this number rhyme 

(to the tune of 10 green bottles) 
5 caterpillars sitting on a leaf 

1 caterpillar fell fast asleep 
When she woke up, she found that she could fly 

Now there are 4 caterpillars and 1 butterfly. 
(Continue changing the number of caterpillars and butterflies until there are no 
caterpillars and 5 butterflies – great for starting number bonds) 
 
Thank you to those who came to our latest SMILE Session on Tuesday.  
We hope you enjoyed hearing about how we learn about our feelings. 
 
Friday 26th May 2:30 pm: Rhyme challenge performance 
All parents and special family members of Acorns children are 
invited.  Please arrive at about 2:20pm so we are ready for our 
performance.  Children who don’t normally attend this session 
are most welcome to come and take part. 
 
Please take a note of theses dates for your diary: 
Friday June 16th Father’s Day afternoon – we are welcoming 
daddies or other special people to say thank you in a special 
activities’ afternoon  
Thursday 29th June (reserve day 13th July Sports day afternoon– 
you are invited to come along and support your children  
Wednesday 5th July Transition morning  
Friday 7th July FOW barbecue after school  
 
          Weather … remember to pop in a named hat for the sunny 
days we are now enjoying.  It’ll soon be time to put sun cream 
on, too.  We ask you to apply this at home, please. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, love from, 
Mrs. Stock, Mrs. Egan and Mrs. Mills 

 
 
 


